
Heads2Home             11/05/2018 

SLIP,  SLAP, SLOP !! 

The great British weather has been so changeable lately but 

we are now hoping that summer is on its way! 

Please ensure that children have a named hat in school to 

wear when the weather is hot.  

Sun cream can also be brought in a named container for  

children to apply themselves and, although adults can  

encourage and supervise children to apply, we cannot apply 

sun cream for them as you can imagine this would be a never 

ending task for over 600 children. We also encourage the 

children to keep drinking and seek shade at playtimes. 

 

Celebration Assemblies 

The dates for the Summer 

Term year group assemblies 

are as follows: 

 

18th May - Year 5  

15th June - Year 2  

22nd June - Year 1 

29th June - Year R 

20th July - Year 6 

 

Can we remind everyone that 

adults will be allowed into the 

hall at 2:25pm as children are 

rehearsing up to this time. 

Race for Life -  Tuesday 22nd May 2018 - Cake Sale 

On Tuesday 22nd May 2018 children from the running clubs 

on both campuses are taking part in the Race for Life – which 

is being held after school at the Bellinge Campus. 

 

To help raise more money for Cancer Research we are    

holding a cake sale during morning break time where we will 

sell small cakes for 30p each.  If you would like to donate 

cakes for the sale please bring them in to school on the  

morning of the 22nd May. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

A fond farewell 

Mrs Ford, one of our Deputy 

Head Teachers, has decided to 

take early retirement at the 

end of the academic year.  

Mrs Ford has worked at the 

school for eight years and has 

worked with many pupils and 

parents throughout that time. 

We would like to take this  

opportunity to wish Mrs Ford 

a long and happy retirement 

and say a big thank you for her 

work within the school. 

 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance this week has been over 96%, which means 

our overall attendance from September is rising closer to our 

target of 96%.  

Well done to Year 5 who have the highest attendance this 

week. 


